The Carroll County Public Library in partnership with 18 local Lions and Leo Clubs and support from the Lions Youth Foundation will sponsor “Roar Like A Lion: An Afternoon of Service” on Sunday, January 27, 2019.  Community members are invited to drop in from 1:30 p.m.- 4:00 p.m. at all branches of the Carroll County Public Library to beat the winter blues and feel the warmth of serving the community.  Lions will provide all materials, supplies, and instructions to complete a variety of hands on projects for all ages at each library.  Please bring a non-perishable food item for local pantries and old eyeglasses to be recycled.  Student Service Learning hours are available for students who volunteer.  For additional information please contact Vicki at vmmahr@comcast.net or 410-292-5738.
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